
Lest We Forget

Members from 16th Newtownabbey
BB Company participated at the
annual Festival of Remembrance
held recently in the Waterfront
Belfast as part of the contingent of
uniformed youth organisations.
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POTTED SPORTS
4th Newtownabbey Anchor Boys
were Winners of this year’s
Anchor Boys Potted Sports
Competition.

They will represent the Battalion
at the BBNI Final in January
2024.

We wish them all the best.

This year’s Battalion Anchor Boy craft competition is to
design a pennant to celebrate 100 Years of Ganaway.  
Details were sent in the August Anchor Boys Newsletter
together with a template that you can photocopy. 

Entries close Friday 1st December 2024.

General News

Congratulations to 1st Maghergall Junior Section who emerged  as
winners of the BBNI Junior Section Quiz at the Final held on
Saturday 18th November 2023.



Check out
boysbrigadeni.org

for details of
Leader Training & 

Queen's Badge Courses 

Events and Competitions completed so far this
session include, Moon Walk, Table Quiz,
Cross Country and Company & Seniors
Football.

With much more to follow in the months
ahead, check out what’s Coming Up for
2024.

click on belfastbb.org.uk for entry details.

General News

Despite the wet weather of recent weeks, our
Garden of Peace and Reconciliation at Ganaway
is looking well as seen from this photo taken
recently.

Other developments at Ganaway have seen the
introduction of a new activity Drop Zone. This
simulates a free-fall and is proving very popular
with groups. 

Other improvements include cladding of Oak and
Birch Lodge, the Central Dining Room and
additional accommodation in our new Beech
Lodge Cabin.

If you haven’t been to Ganaway in a while,
you’re missing out on what’s on offer.

Available for day visits, overnight residential and
camps with a wide range of activities to suit all
ages and abilities, give Gareth a call on on 028
9186 1297 or email info@ganaway.co.uk 

Keen participants on
the Drop-zone

activity at Ganaway

Best wishes to all 
Belfast Companies 

participating in
National Competitions.
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BB House will be closed Friday 22nd December 2023 - Monday 1st January 2024

Serving the Greater
Belfast Area

Meets 2nd Tuesday October to May in Arthur Square,
Belfast, it’s a good way to meet and enjoy fellowship with 
BB Officers over a meal - we’d love to see you there.
  
The format is informal:
Meeting at 12.30pm to 2.00pm (meal is served
12.45pm)
followed by a guest speaker.

Cost is £8.00 and includes a min course and tea 
& coffee.

For more information contact BB House.

David Porter of 43rd Belfast BB and Uel Mackin
of 4th Lisburn BB who both recently were
presented with certificates of recognition of their
service to The Duke of Edinburgh’s Award having
completed 25 years and 15 years respectively.

Congratulations to
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Please email any updates, stories 
and photos from your Company to
info@belfastbb.org.uk


